NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the City of Shueyville, Iowa will hold a Public Hearing in the Council Chambers at 2863 120th Street N.E., Shueyville, Iowa at 6:30 p.m. on the 12th day of January, 2016 to consider proposed Ordinance no. 104 Adopting by reference an providing amendments to the 2015 International Building Code, including appendix K-administrative provisions, the 2015 International Residential Code, including appendix F-radon control methods and appendix J existing buildings and structures, the Iowa State Electrical Code, the Iowa State Mechanical Code and the Iowa State Plumbing Code
All interested persons may review the proposed Ordinances and file their comments in writing with the City Clerk of Shueyville, Iowa, at or before said hearing and/or may appear in person at said hearing.
Dated this 22th of December 2015
Teresa Eadie, Shueyville City Clerk
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